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Gentlemen:
Joseph M. Farley h.clear Plant - Units 1 and 2

Proposed Organization Technical Specification Change
(TAC Number= 68236 and 68237)

By letter of May 10, 1988 Alabama Pover Company proposed changes to
revise references to the corporat ' management position of Senior Vice
President. Based on conversations with the Farley Project Manager,
Alabama Pover Company proposes to supersede this submittal. The
following provides Alabama Powver Company’s revised proposed Technical
Specification change.

Alabama Pover Company proposes to revise the reference of Senior Vice
President io Vice President - Nuclear to reflect organizational titles.
Additionally, the reference to Senior Vice President vas deleted from
6.5.1.8 and 6.5.3.1.d since 6.5.2.2 vill nov define the NORB Chairman to
be the Vice President - Nuclear. These changes are editorial in nature.

The proposed Technical Specification changes are proviied in Attachment
1. Alabama Pover Company has determined that the proposed changes do
not involve a significant hazards consideration. In accordance with
10CFRS0.92, a significant hazards consideration evaluation is provided
in Attachment 2. Alabama Pover Company’'s Plant Operations Review
Committee has revieved these proposed changes and the Nuclear Operations
Reviev Board will review these proposed changes at a future meeting.

NRC approval of this change is requested as soon as practicable. In
letter dated April 28, 1988, Alabama Pover Company requested the
deletion of offsite and onsite organization charts (Figures 6.2.-1 and
6.2-2) from Technical Specifications 6.2.1 and 6.2.2. The attached
pages to this May 26, 1988 submittal assume that the changes proposed by
the April 28, 1988 letter will be approved prior to approval of the May
26, 1988 requested changes. Uok
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Pursuant to 10 CFR 170.21, the vequired License Amendmant Appiication
Fee of $150.00 vas enclosed vith the May 10, 1988 submittal. A copy of
this proposed change has also been sent to Dr. C. E. Fox, the Alabama
State Designee, in accordance wvith 10 CFR 50.91(b)(1).

If there are any questions, please advise.
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Respectively submitted,
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ATTACHMENT 1

Proposed Changed Pages

Unit 1

Page 6-1
Page 6-6
Page 6-9
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Page 6-13
Page 6-14
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